
 

CPO Announcement 

PeopleSoft upgrade and code freeze 

PeopleSoft Financials will be going through a PeopleSoft Update Manager 48 upgrade. The new release 
will be available to financial users on Monday, May 19. PeopleSoft will be inaccessible during that prior 
weekend. 

With this upgrade, your financial and purchasing teams will have an improved, new mobile user 
experience including additional fluid features, enhanced dashboards, added navigation search 
functionality and more. 

In preparation for the upgrade, OMES will place a code freeze in the PeopleSoft system on any 
modifications that require application development or any design changes. The freeze will go into effect 
Monday, April 24. Submissions received via ServiceNow will be notified of the code freeze; however, if 
deemed an emergency, proper justification can be submitted by OMES Finance Center of Excellence, IS, 
or Central Purchasing for review. 

If you have any questions regarding the freeze, contact servicedesk@omes.ok.gov. 
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